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February 26, 2019

Honorable Rex Hardin

Mayor, City of Pompano Beach
City of Pompano Beach City Hall
100 West Atlantic Blvd.
Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Dear Mayor Hardin,

As you are aware, the Town of Lauderdale-By-The-Sea has been working on removing the final
neighborhood in its jurisdiction from septic tanks to sewer, which would ultimately be connected to
the City of Pompano waste water system. The project total is $3 million and the Town has already
contributed $1.5 million. Broward County has recently agreed to contribute $150,000 of matching

funds to offset costs of engineering and planning.

I am writing to respectfully request the City of Pompano Beach contribute $150,000 of matching
funds to the Town of Lauderdale-By-The-Sea’s septic to sewer conversion project. This will lead
to 99 new customers for the City of Pompano Beach utility.

| appreciate your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely yofs,

CHIPLAMARCA
State Representative, District 93
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